Linda M. Finucane

From: Julie Sall <julie@sall.net>

Sent: Sunday, May 04, 2014 10:30 PM

To: Linda M. Finucane

Cc: julie@sall.net

Subject: Support for George Salles special permit

Hi Linda, can you please share my email with the Land Use Committee?
My name is Julie Sall and | live at 18 Solon Street in Newton Highlands. My home is across the street from George Salles,
who resides at 11 Solon Street. Mr. Salles is petitioning land use for a special permit/site plan approval to extend a non-

confirming structure.

This letter is in support of George Salles' petition. We have no issue with any construction being done on the property at
11 Solon Street.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.
Many thanks for moving this project forward.

Julie Sall

18 Solon Street

Newton Highlands, MA 02461

Julie Sall
617-965-3972



